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Class Update 
Happy Monday! I hope everyone had a great weekend - our class 

had a great first week back together, despite all of the crazy rain we had 
to work around.

This week, we will begin an exciting Patricia Polacco author’s 
study during reading a writing. I absolutely love her stories and 
illustrations, and my students always do, too. During math, we will 
finish up our graphing projects. We will also begin our study of the 
human body by learning about the circulatory system during science.

Thank you so much to parents who have already seen, signed, 
and returned their child’s 2nd quarter report card! As always, please let 
me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thanks for everything 
you do! 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Field Trip 

This month, all of the second grade 
classes at Curry are reading The 
BFG by Roald Dahl. In a few weeks, 
on February 8th, we will be taking a 
field trip to see this exciting story 
performed as a play at the Mesa Arts 
Center. 

Attached to this weeks newsletter 
you will find the permission slip for 
this field trip. Please complete it and 
return it as soon as possible. If you 
are “fingerprint clearanced” and 
would like to be a field trip 
chaperone, please let me know. 
Thanks so much! 

*Signing this permission slip will 
take the place of a Monday Memo. 

Book Order 

Attached to this newsletter is the 
January book order. Please order 
online or return your child’s order 
with cash only by Friday, January 
15th. If you’d like to order online, 
our class code is N8JPX. Scholastic 
book orders are a great place to find 
on-level, inexpensive books for your 
child to enjoy reading at home! 

Important Dates 

We have a few days off coming up 
pretty quickly this quarter: 

Mon 1/18 MLK Day 

Mon 2/15 Presidents’ Day
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Reading
In reading this week, we will recount stories and determine 
their central message or moral.

Writing
In writing this week, we will research Patricia Polacco and 
create a biography about her life. 

Math
In math this week, we will survey our classmates and use 
the data collected to create tally charts, bar graphs, and 
pictographs. 

Social Studies
In social studies this month, your child will identify 
countries in Asia and learn a brief history of the continent.

Science
In science this month, your child will identify and describe 
the parts of three body systems: circulatory, respiratory, and 
digestive.

Technology
In technology this month, students will save pictures to 
their desktop and upload them to Wixie and Edmodo.
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